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Dear Future Knights,

Transitioning from elementary school to middle school can sometimes feel overwhelming.  It is easy for us to 
get caught up in false realities about what middle school life is actually like based on what we see on TV or 
hear from others.  In an effort to help our rising sixth grade students transition successfully we are hosting 
three separate 6th Grade Transition Camps this summer.  

During each camp students will have an opportunity to meet new students, work through team building 
activities, tour the entire school, and begin forming relationships with their new administrators and guidance 
counselor.  Additionally, we will have several eighth grade students on hand to answer questions or address 
concerns from a student perspective.  Our ambassadors can share with you how important it is to find ways to 
become an active member of the school community and discuss with them the many opportunities that sixth 
grade students have through clubs and intramurals.  

The dates and times of each session are listed below.  Please choose one of the dates and return this form to 
your child’s current teacher by May 31st.  The forms will be sent to CHMS once school dismisses for the 
summer.  Snacks will be provided and we ask that you list any food allergies your child may have that we 
need to be aware of.  If for any reason your summer schedule changes and you need to change the date please 
contact the school and we can be sure to add your child to a different roster.  

My child, ___________________________________ will attend:

________June 20th 8:30-12:30

________June 26th 8:30-12:30

________July 25th 8:30-12:30

Emergency Contact Name and Number__________________________________________

Please list any food allergies your child has.

In closing, we look forward to working with and watching your child thrive during his/her middle school 
years.  If you have any questions about the camp, or about the school in general please do not hesitate to 
contact us.  If the dates of the camps conflict with your summer schedules there will be another opportunity 
later in the summer for your family to tour the school.

Sincerely,

John C. Kirell
Principal
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